
                                                                  
International Alumni Student Adoption Program (i-ASAP) 

 
 
 January 27, 2021 

 
Dear Fellow Alumni, 
 
As the pandemic forces schools to move education online, distance learning presented many challenges to 
CLSU students, especially those who are deprived of the basic facilities. 
 
We, CLSUIAAI, are seeking your financial sponsorship to help CLSU students by providing internet 
access and/or other academic expenses through adopting a student for the AY 2020-2021 2nd Semester 
during this pandemic.   
 
The cost of internet is ₱500 per student per month.  
₱500 x 5 months (per semester) = ₱2,500 per student per semester 
 
On behalf of the beneficiaries, we can continue our support to the CLSU community by contributing 
to this program, and its success is credited to our organization’s involvement to our alma mater.  
 
The Executive Committee approved $1000 from its general fund to provide grant to 20 students. 
However, we believe we can do more!  
 
If interested to adopt a student(s), please send your donation preferably by February 28, 2021 for us to 
guarantee a definite number of students sponsored/adopted.  
 
Payable to CLSUIAA, Inc and mail to:  

CLSUIAA, Inc 
c/o Norma Viray 
4524 Elwell Ct.  
Elk Grove, CA 95758-4017 

If you have already fulfilled your pledge, please accept our sincerest thanks. 
 
Your valuable donation will not only help a student with a better future; it is also tax-deductible if you 
reside in the USA. 
 
Also, please contact us if you have any questions about the i-ASAP project. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Gerry Galinato, PE                                                                 Gloria A. De Vera 
Board Member                                                                          Vice President                                                                                
Co-coordinator, i-ASAP                                                    Co-coordinator, i-ASAP 
galinatoid@aol.com                                                             gloria@clsuiaa.org 

 


